From January 2019, the UK WEEE Regulations implement the concept of “Open Scope” under which all electrical and electronic equipment (“EEE”) will fall within scope of the Regulations (unless specifically excluded).

[bookmark: _GoBack]To ensure that BEAMA members will have timely access to an experienced and well regarded industry focused WEEE compliance solution we are partnering with GAMBICA B2B Compliance who will be hosting a series of events to bring members fully up to speed with the current state of play with the WEEE Regulations, and compliance scheme membership requirements.  At this stage it is important for companies to assess how the WEEE regulations impact on their business, and to understand the timelines for joining (or changing) compliance schemes, and the data reporting processes. As there is no soft implementation period and measures relating to Open Scope will be enforced from 1 January 2019 for non-compliant producers, the time for action is now. 

Registration details below:

Wednesday 31st May - 2.00pm – 3.00pm Link to registration form

Wednesday 7th June - 2.00pm – 3.00pm Link to registration form

Initially, members are encouraged to sign up to a webinar with an overview of background of changes to WEEE over the years. Following from this, GAMBICA B2B Compliance will be holding a seminar on 15th June for more comprehensive insight into scoping and reporting requirements for producers and timescales for implementation. For more details and to register for this event, please click here.

Alternatively, if you would prefer to discuss potential impacts of WEEE on your business, please contact James Champ, Compliance Manager at GAMBICA B2B Compliance on 07841199773 or jchamp@b2bcompliance.org.uk. 

